From:

To: Gatwick Airport

Subject: Gatwick Airport Proposed Expansion
Date: 29 October 2023 23:41:05

Dear Sirs

Owing to the issues with the website, [ am writing to register my submission re concerns over the proposed
expansion of Gatwick Airport.

My principle concerns with the proposed expansion comprise issues with noise in the surrounding areas, night
flights and the ability of the local infrastructure to capably cope with the increased demand that will be placed
on it.

Local areas such as Slinfold, Newdigate and Beare Greene have been adversely affected by the levels of noise
caused by the current flight plans and surrounding areas will also experience such issues following completion
of the expansion.

Please see below my contact information so that this is registered correctly.

Kind regards

Christopher Staples





